
April 2016

Call Before You Dig
Spring is the time of year 

to be in the yard planting 
flowers, trees or even 
installing a fence. Did you 
know Indiana law requires 
all property owners to make 
an important phone call 
before doing any digging 
on their land? No matter 
why you might be digging 
in your yard, it is critical 
you call Indiana 811 or 
800.382.5544 at least 48 
hours in advance.

By calling 811, utility 
crews have time to come to 
your property and mark the 
locations of underground 
utility lines at no charge to 
you. Allowing utility crews to 
mark line locations will help 
keep you - or a contractor 
- from accidentally hitting a 
natural gas line, water main 
or other underground line. 
This will help keep service 
to you and your neighbors 
from being disrupted, and 
help protect you from 
expensive repair costs 
and a potential fine. More 
importantly, calling before 
you dig can help protect 
you from a serious or even 
fatal injury. Making this brief 
phone call is important no 
matter how shallow you dig 
or how simple your project 
is, since different utility 
lines are buried at different 
depths.

Enroll in Budget Billing Today 
Take the guesswork out of your monthly utility expenses by enrolling in Budget Billing. This 
payment plan spreads the cost of your utility services over the year, so you’ll pay the same 
amount each month. If your account balance is current, you qualify to start this plan. Visit 
CitizensEnergyGroup.com and login or register your account to receive an instant quote and 
to enroll. You may also call (317) 924-3311 to speak to a representative about Budget Billing.

www.citizensenergygroup.com


Local Heroes Honored

Learn More About Construction Projects in Your Neighborhood

Interested in learning more about what’s 
going on in your neighborhood or 
the areas along your commute? Visit 
CitizensEnergyGroup.com/Construction 
to see where we are making 
investments in utilities for a better city.

Public safety officers representing the 
Indianapolis Fire and Metropolitan Police 
Departments as well as the Marion County Sheriff’s 
Department will be honored during the 48th 
Annual Fire, Police & Deputy Sheriff’s Community 
Recognition Luncheon on Wednesday, April 27th. 
The awards are sponsored by nearly 40 businesses 
and local organizations, with Citizens Energy 
Group serving as the title sponsor. Citizens is 
proud to continue the tradition of recognizing 
outstanding public safety personnel, which 
was first established by the Indianapolis Water 
Company in 1968.

www.citizensenergygroup.com/construction

